FEBRUARY

THE YOUNGS
CHURCH-PLANTING MISSIONARIES TO
COLOMBIA

Dear Pastor and Church Family,

We would like to thank you for reading our 49th prayer letter!

Three Years Already:

We began deputation three years ago and have been in Colombia for a year and a half. We have seen souls come to know the Lord as their Savior, be baptized, and join local churches in that time. In the few short years, since we began our missionary journey our excitement has only grown, especially the closer we get to finishing our language studies and starting a church.

Salvations: Jessica

We are grateful to God for the **20 people who have attended** the services! We rejoice in **Jessica's coming to know the Lord as her Savior!** Yeissica Howell, the wife of Chestley Howell (our friends and missionaries serving in Colombia) was able to lead her to the Lord. Jessica came to visit the church and after hearing her story, she said, "I am searching for God". Because of your sacrifice and prayers, **we now have a new sister in Christ!** Please pray with us that God will perform miracles within her family.

Would you continue to pray with us in these ways:

1. For Jessica, Refuge Baptist, our Visas, and to learn Spanish well

Visas and Prayers

Thank you to everyone who has a part in reaching Colombia. We are no longer able to get residency in Colombia unless we can buy land/ building. But we are able to stay on a religious visa for six months to a year at a time. Please pray that we will be able to receive a religious visa for a year instead of six months so we can continue serving here!

BLAKE & BRIDGETTE YOUNG

BLAKEANDBRIDGETTE@GMAIL.COM | (865) 985-6085 | COLOMBIANINITIATIVE.COM f @

SENDING CHURCH

